
Delaware Bass Federation
Monthly Membership Meeting 

April 8, 2015

Location: U of D Paradee Building

Called to Order: 7::14 PM

Roll Call: Not Present: All Waters; Just-A-Mere; Three Rivers

Minutes Read: Read by Steve

Motion to accept: Jim Fields  2nd: Butch Vandruen

Treasures Report: by Bob 

Total in the bank: $28,249.92

Not Official, tabled till next month

Youth Report: Neal to use trailer for Kid's Event April 11th

Team had their first tournament on Hearn's Pond

Bob recommended at least one but hopefully three tournaments where they'll need boats so kids can prepare 

for the championship

Conservation: Steve handed out the DNREC Report and stated some of it's contents

Public Relations: Nothing 

Old Business: Bob got a good grip on how to use the Go Pro camera

Minnkota/ Hummingbird done as of March 31st. There are 2 or 3 VIP slots left  

If you want something contact Bob  and send an email to Minnkota; Hummingbird; Lowrance @ bassfederation.com

Power pole changed their rebate schedule

Ranger boat owners make sure you sign up for Ranger Cup so you qualify for the bonus

Bob got an email from Robert Cartlidge - 25% discount for all Fed members. Go to the TBF website Fed members only store

Email blast for DBN's new format

Thinking of expanding TBF, it will be discussed at the fall meeting

New Business Trap Pond - DNREC is holding a Healthy Fish Program Thursday May 2nd 10 - 1:30. See Bob for form to sign up, it's good PR

Reservations were submitted for State Team. Bob is waiting on confirmation

News letter from our new sponsor

Tournament Report: 35 boats in the draw - Gate opens at 4:00/ 5:00 for sure

6:30 drivers meeting launch as soon as possible, fish till 3:30

More will sign up at the ramp

Next meeting May 13th, 2015

Meeting adjourned at 7:49

Motion to Accept: Jim Fields 2nd: Brian Barnes


